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October 2015 General Meeting 

On Thursday October 22nd the NBPCAAA was honored to 

have as speaker Waukesha County Sheriff Eric Severson. 

From his biography we learned that he maintains executive oversight of 

all activities of the office to include sworn operations, jail, work release 

and administration functions. Sheriff Severson has served the Waukesha 

Sheriff’s Office for over 28 years in supervisory and command positions 

throughout the department. In addition to patrol command assignments, 

he has commanded the department’s Metropolitan Drug Enforcement 

Unit, Tactical Enforcement Unit (SWAT), K9 Unit and was the founder 

and first President of the Wisconsin Law Enforcement Canine Handler 

Association.  

Eric Severson is a past Chairman of the Board of Directors for the 

Wisconsin High Intensity Drug Trafficking Area (HIDTA). He is a member 

of the FBI National Academy Association, the Badger State Sheriffs 

Association, the Wisconsin Sheriffs and Deputy Sheriffs Association, and 

the National Sheriffs Association. 

He was elected to the office of Sheriff approximately 2 years ago. 

As Sheriff Severson shared 

details about his personal 

and professional dedication 

to a safe Waukesha County, 

his family, his personal 

interest in aviation, all 

members present fully 

appreciated both the work of 

this demanding job but also 

the man whose job it is. 

The Sheriff’s primary interest and passion is the safety of the citizens of 

Waukesha County. To that end he encourages active cooperation with 

the various law enforcement agencies that operate within the county. 

 

    

Upcoming Events 
 
March 12, 2016 

Wine and Beer 
 
June 24, 2016 

NBPCAAA Golf Outing at 
New Berlin Hills 
 
Board Meetings 

Monthly - 3rd Thursday  

New Berlin Ale House 

 

 

Want to contribute to 
this newsletter? 

 
Submit your articles, ideas or 

suggestions to the 

Communications Committee 

 

 
Contact 

 
Stephanie Brown, President 
 
E-Mail: 

nbpcitizensacademy@gmail.com 
 
Phone: 414-425-4997 

 

mailto:nbpcitizensacademy@gmail.com?subject=Newsletter:%20article%20or%20suggestion
mailto:nbpcitizensacademy@gmail.com
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He can best be described as a dedicated (long days and nights), warm, transparent, humble 

individual with a servant heart. 

We are truly blessed to have Eric Severson as our sheriff because of both who he is and what he 

contributes to the life and safety of our county. 

As citizens of Waukesha County and members of the NBPCAAA, our thanks and appreciation goes 

out to Sheriff Severson for his service to our county. 

Thank you also to Stephanie Brown for her ongoing hard work in making all of our very informative 

quarterly meetings happen. 

NBPCAAA Goes to the Theater  

Candy Cane Tales and Holiday Carols -  A Musical Variety Show 

In the interest of fellowship, from time to time, the NBPCAAA intends to schedule a social outing for 

the membership that’s for pure enjoyment. These outings are opportunities to just have fun and 

enjoy each other’s company. Such was the lunch and theater 

event on Sunday December 6th.  

Members met at noon at the Machine Shed restaurant in 

Pewaukee to “break bread” and spent a little quality social time 

with each other. Then it was off to the Waukesha Civic Center 

to see “Candy Cane Tales & Holiday Carols” – a musical 

variety show. 

As advertised, this Christmas show mixed familiar songs, 

carols and characters into a series of vignettes people of all 

ages could enjoy. The show begged the question “what would 

happen if Santa quit his job?” The cast, mostly talented young 

people, gave a sparkling upbeat performance totally in 

harmony with the spirit of the holidays. The story line was 

compelling and the music and choreography was a perfect fit 

for the thematic plot. All in all, a delight to the eyes and ears.  

Your NBPCAAA board will continue to schedule and plan special events/outings. Members are 

encouraged to not only attend, but also to suggest activities for consideration.     
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CCW class 

Sergeants Troy Hendriksen and Greg Godec instructed and CCW (concealed carry weapon) class 

for the NBPCAAA members on November 7th. Members received instruction on concealed carry, 

the requirements to carry and how to carry. Also covered 

was gun safety, how to carry safely, and where you can 

and cannot carry. Also included were the requirements to 

use deadly force, and what deadly force is. The legal 

implications of carrying a concealed weapon. How to 

obtain, maintain and renew a license.  

 

 

 

Emergency Notification 

Waukesha County Communications and the New Berlin Emergency Management will be using 

Alert Sense for weather related or emergency management. The public may register their cell 

phones and/or email addresses for community notification of both police and fire critical incidents 

through WCC (Waukesha County Communications):  

Emergency Alert Notification https://mystateusa.com/alertSignup.aspx?region=21804 

The Integrated Public Alert and Warning System (IPAWS) is used during an emergency for officials 

to alert and provide the public with life-saving information quickly. It will save time when time 

matters most, protecting life and property. The public does not need to sign up for anything to 

receive an IPAWS alert. IPAWS alerts are broadcast over TV, radio, and cell phone towers. 

Treasurer’s Report 
Thanks to your help we had another successful year in 2015 and donated $9085.38 to the New 

Berlin Police Department. Listed below are all the items donated throughout the year. We will once 

again be hosting the 2016 Wine and Beer Tasting on Saturday, March 12th, the Golf outing on 

Friday, June 24th and the Bowling outing on Saturday August 20th. It helps us if you can come 

and/or invite others to these three fun events.  

Sherry Hanson, Treasurer  
 

 
 

 

https://mystateusa.com/alertSignup.aspx?region=21804
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01/20/2015  

 
 
 
Plastic Gun Safety Devices  

 
 
 

$ 93.60 
 

02/19/2015  Combat Uniforms for SWAT Team  $1,518.00 
 

05/13/2015  Food for Police Appreciation Lunch $ 169.79 
 

06/18/2015  New Picnic Table  $ 858.50 
 
07/03/2015  

 
Extra Food for the 4

th
 of July  

 
$ 198.55 

 
07/13/2015  Network Receiver  $ 642.50 

 
09/11/2015 Firearm Magazines  $1,989.70 

 
09/11/2015  Network Clocks $3,195.00 

 
12/26/2015  Extra Food for Christmas  $ 419.74 
       

PRESIDENT’S CORNER  

As I sit down to write my report, it feels funny, knowing that this will be my last 

one.  After five years, it’s time to let someone else have fun and experience this 

awesome ride.  I will miss driving the NBPCAAA, so this saddens me.   We had 

elections at the last General Membership Meeting, and the result was that all six 

Board Members whose term was up, were re-elected.  At the February Board 

meeting, the Board will decide who the new officers will be.   

Thank you to everyone that dropped off items or contributed to the “Feeding of the Cops” event.    

For Christmas Eve, we provided Jimmy John’s subs, and on Christmas Day, the staff was able to 

order from Quaker Steak and Lube.  Each day, for each shift, both restaurants delivered what the 

officers and staff ordered.   Between what the NBPCAAA, businesses and the community donated, 

the generosity of everyone was overwhelming.  We got great feedback from the officers that they 

enjoyed this and very much appreciated everything that was done for them.  With some of the 

money that was donated, we supplied the police department kitchen with enough paper plates and 

plastic forks to hopefully last them the rest of the year.   

At the April General Membership Meeting, we will be having a different meeting format.  We will be 

having a party!  A party to celebrate that NBPCAAA has reached the five year milestone.  I will also 

be handing the gavel over to the new President.  We would also like to present a small token of 

appreciation to the 36 members that have been members for five years.  We are inviting Chief  
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Rieder, Captain Glider, Sergeant Hanlon, and Officers Fus and Hippler to celebrate what we have 

accomplished.  We are in the early stages of planning, so please place this event on your calendar; 

you won’t want to miss the fun.  I would love nothing better than to fill every chair in the room and 

set a record for the most people at a General Membership Meeting!!!  Please help me set this 

record.   

If you haven’t already sent in your Membership Renewal form, please be sure to get that in now.  

It has been a great privilege and honor to be your President.  I look forward to continuing to work 

with you as an active Board Member. 

Stephanie Brown 
President 

 
 

 
www.facebook.com/NBPCAAA            https://twitter.com/NBPCAAA 

http://www.facebook.com/NBPCAAA
https://twitter.com/NBPCAAA
http://www.facebook.com/NBPCAAA
https://twitter.com/NBPCAAA

